
This is a portrayal of the electronic billboard 
advertising campaign that ran throughout 
Erie County, PA in October and November of 
2023.  Special thanks to all of the families 
for allowing us to share their loved ones 
with the world and help erase stigmas and 
educate the public that illicit drugs are 
deadly.  Taylor’s HOPE is also extremely 
grateful to the professionals at LAMAR 
advertising for making this campaign a 
reality and helping to save lives.
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